

ACSP TIGER GAZETTE

AcadeMir Charter School Preparatory

January 2023



WORLD'S FINEST CHOCOLATE

FEB. 13TH- MAR. 27TH



The most popular and decadent World's
Finest Chocolate fundraiser is
approaching fast! To allow your Tiger to
participate they must sign a permission
form and return it to Ms. Herrera by
February 10th. Top sellers will earn
Amazon Gift cards!

1st Place: \$200 2nd Place: \$100 3rd Place: \$50

KINDERGARTEN CLASSES

FEBRUARY 6TH



To celebrate 100 days of school our Kindergarteners may celebrate this milestone by dressing up like an 100 year old!

FIRST GRADE CLASSES FEBRUARY 7TH



Our First Graders are 101 Days smarter! To celebrate 101 days our first graders may dress like Dalmations to school.

Random Acts of Kindness Week

During the week of February 13th, National Random Acts of Kindness Week encourages us to put kindness first and share it everywhere we go. Everyone needs a little kindness sometimes, and we never know when to expect it. Be the unexpected gift to someone this week. The goal of Random Act of Kindness Week is to improve schools, the workplace, families, and society through kindness. Psychiatrists say being kind offers benefits for you, too! It fuels personal energy and self-esteem, makes you happier, good for your heart, helps you live longer, decreases the harmful chemicals in your body.

This week at ACSP our counselors Ms. Melendez and Ms. Sosa are asking our Tigers to join in on our Kindness Week Activities:

Monday: Post inspirational notes on the cafeteria windows

Tuesday: Say "Hello" to the person next to you in the classroom hallways and cafeteria.

Wednesday: Compliment your teacher and school staff.

Thursday: Give a positive note to a classmate, teacher or school staff.

Friday: Remember be kind to yourself and write a list of all the things you are grateful for.



If your child is interested in participating in our Gradventure field trip and you would like to pay in full, please send all payments to Ms. Herrera's office.

All checks and money orders. must be made out to

Academir Charter School Preparatory

Full Payment \$230

All field trip forms are due by March 1st to Ms. Herrera.



It's almost time for our 5th grade end of the year field trip to Seaworld Orlando!
All chaperones participating must be cleared and paid in full.
All field trip forms are due by March 1st to your child's homeroom teacher.
Seaworld Parent meeting TBA



Follow us on Instagram @academircharterprep





ACSP TIGER GAZETTE BISTACADEMIT Charter School Preparatory FEBRUARY 2023

Quarter 2 Awards



PLC: FEB. 9 Kindergarten: 12-12:00

First Grade: 12:30-1:00 Main Campus: FEB. 10

> 2nd & 3rd Grade: 9:30 AM 4th & 5th Grade: 8:30 AM

COLOR RUN: PLC



We are so excited for our Color Run fundraiser! Students who raise \$30 or more through their online portal will be able to participate in our school wide color run! Be sure to check your Tiger's Google Classrooms for more information.

Color Run PLC- Feb. 10

MARCH ENRICHMENTS



The last day to pay to participate in February enrichments is January 31st on our school store. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your enrichment sponsor.



Every February, the U.S. honors the contributions and sacrifices of African Americans who have helped shape the nation. Black History Month celebrates the rich cultural heritage, triumphs and adversities that are an indelible part of our country's history. It was Carter G. Woodson, the "Father of Black History," who first set out in 1926 to designate a time to promote and educate people about Black history and culture.

The month of February was chosen primarily because the second week of the month coincides with the birthdays of both Abraham Lincoln and Frederick Douglass. Lincoln was influential in the emancipation of slaves, and Douglass, a former slave, was a prominent leader in the abolitionist movement, which fought to end slavery. Lincoln and Douglass were each born in the second week of February, so it was traditionally a time when African Americans would hold celebrations in Honor of emancipation.



PRESIDENTS DAY

NO SCHOOL ON FEBRUARY 20th

After the death of George Washington in 1799, his birthday was unofficially celebrated as a day of remembrance called Washington Day. Throughout the 1800s, people used this day to honor the man that shaped America and the legacy he left. Presidents' day is also used to give federal employees a three-day weekend. In 1968 the Uniform Monday Holiday Act moved it to the third Monday in February, which can occur from February 15 to the 21st. The day soon became known as Presidents' Day and provides an occasion to remember and honor Abraham Lincoln, who led the nation through the American Civil War, preserved the Union, abolished slavery, bolstered the federal government, and modernized the U.S. economy and Washington's birthdays together.

KONA ICE

PLC: Feb. 2nd Main: Feb. 3rd











KOWABUNGA

COLOR CHANGING